Dear Stakeholder,

On March 25, 2021, the Los Angeles City Planning Commission (CPC) will consider the proposed Processes and Procedures Ordinance, which comprehensively updates the administrative provisions of the Zoning Code. The proposed Ordinance builds upon previous drafts and reflects feedback received since the beginning of this initiative. A copy of the Staff Recommendation Report, which includes the updated 2021 version of the proposed Ordinance, can be found here.
 
This is one of many steps in the adoption process for this revised version of the proposed Ordinance, and several key steps remain. After consideration and recommendation by CPC, the proposed Ordinance will be considered by the City Council’s Planning and Land Use Management Committee and then the full City Council.
 
The Commission meeting will begin at 8:30 a.m. and be conducted via teleconference. The meeting agenda is available here, and includes instructions on how to attend virtually and submit comments. Please note that the Processes and Procedures Ordinance is currently listed as the last item on the agenda. 

Further information can also be found on the Code Amendments page on City Planning’s website. Should you have any questions, contact Bonnie Kim at bonnie.kim@lacity.org or 213-978-1330. For media inquiries, please contact planning.media@lacity.org. 
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